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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Confused —Renewed feedback request
1 message

John Voltz <john@johnvoltz.com> Thu, Feb 15, 2024 at 1:58 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

Yesterday was the published deadline for feedback on the building options.

But today without any explanation I received a request for feedback.

What’s going on?

Is this a new round of feedback? If so, what’s different? If not, when is the new deadline? What’s the explanation? I
saw none.

If people have responded already, should they respond again?

Very confusing?

Also, what happened to the long term cost info. That context is critical.

This process seem very messy and poorly communicated.

I want you to be successful. This approach isn’t helping.

Kind regards,

John Voltz

Sent from my iPhone
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